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I strongly object to the massive proposed housing scheme in Appleton. The green belt needs protecting. I am a
keen runner / dog walker and make huge use of the lovely green spaces around the Millenium and Grappenhall.
With mental health a priority it is imperative to keep as much green space as possible on residents doorsteps.

Thanks, Cath




